
Sandy Oberbroeckling

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Mike Cole < mcole@bennettexplosives.com>
Tuesday, July 11, 2023 4:01 PM

Sandy Oberbroeckling
August Blasting Permit

Sandy

Bennett Explosives lnc. would like to request a Blasting Permit for the Month of August 2023 from the City of Dyersville
la.

Tha nk You

Benne Mike Cole
General Manager I Bennett Explosives

I fgSf ZfOtn Street, Manchester, IA 52057
J saz-gzt-+oaz D :rg-ssr-ggss
M mcole@bennettexplosives.com
@ www.quicksupplyco.com

I

Exptosives lnc.


